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Patient Safety Bundles are a concept introduced by the
Institute for Healthcare improvement, a bundle is a
structured way of improving care processes and patient
outcomes. Standardization of health care processes has
been shown to improve outcomes and quality of care. The
Council on Patient Safety in Women's Health Care
disseminates patient safety bundles to help reduce variation
and facilitate the standardization process. Safety Bundles
are built on established best-practices and are designed to
collate a critical set of processes based on the broad
universe of existing guidance, tools and resources that have
been developed by trusted organizations. The bundles are
designed to be universally implementable and able to be
consistently used across disciplines and settings.

The Utah Department of Health, in partnership with the
Wyoming Department of Health, is hosting a meeting on
March 5-6, 2020 to wrap-up the AIM Severe Hypertension
in Pregnancy Bundle and Kick-off the Obstetric Care for
Women with Opioid Use Disorder. The meeting will include
a Hypertension simulation, Bias training and discussion of
the Opioid Use Disorder bundle. Potential attendees include
people who serve are interested in learning more about
Safety Bundles including Hospital Clinicians, Administrators,
Labor and Delivery Nurses and Women's Services
Managers.



